
                                                                                                                               

 

Dear Concerned, 

This is to inform you that extension is being given till 25th March 2022 in reference to the notice for the 
refund of the application fees to applicants who had applied and paid application fee in the RFP for the 
implementation of skill certification under Short Term Training (STT) in Pradhan Mantri Kaushal Vikas 
Yojana 2.0 (2019 – 2020), which can be referred at 
https://nsdcindia.org/sites/default/files/RFP_Refund_Notice_STT_PMKVY_2_0_2019-2020.pdf  

NSDC will connect with the eligible applicants again on the email given during the proposal submission.  

NSDC will validate the details and process the refund of RFP application fee to ONLY eligible applicants 

accordingly.  

Please ensure the submission of details before the 25th March 2022. No refund will be processed for 

responses received after 25th March 2022. 

Regards,  

PMKVY Team  

NSDC  

https://nsdcindia.org/sites/default/files/RFP_Refund_Notice_STT_PMKVY_2_0_2019-2020.pdf

